Not alLone
Support Group

Families of Children in Israel
Lone Soldiers/Students/Others

Wednesday, November 1
& Tuesday, November 7
7:30 p.m

Creating a safe, confidential, judgement-free gathering
to share experiences, connect with others, and support
each other. Joined and facilitated by the parent of a
former lone soldier and experienced facilitator.

To register, and for more details, contact
Westchester Parents with Children in Israel,
wc.plsci@gmail.com 845.407.0457.

RSVP Here or by viewing this QR code



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf7cCKxKNJ_BInT_DHcUQGpoZb-8Ex6q0ihRY31FfKpk482mg/viewform?pli=1
mailto:wc.plsci@gmail.com

